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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A24-025 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:   April 1, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: System Maintenance Scheduled for FPLAY Database, Tuesday April 9 
 

 
FPLAY will be unavailable from 7:00 a.m., Tuesday, April 9, 2024 until 7:00 a.m. 
Wednesday, April 10, to apply Release 5.93. The FPLAY environment is used by 
institutions for GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, for prototyping and testing 
transactions and queries, and for Banner integration testing. 
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